
May 15, 1936 
 
Mr. Virgil Langtry, 
Bend, 
Oregon. 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
I understand, through Congressman Pierce, that you are interested in obtaining a 
position with this Commission. I am enclosing herewith a set of application blanks 
which I wish you would fill out and return at you early convenience, so that you 
application may be considered. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
William O. Douglas, 
Commissioner 
 
 


